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Monday 15th November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Children in Need 2021 
 
Gardenrose Primary are hosting a variety of exciting events to raise funds for Children in Need on Friday 
19th November 2021. 
 
Active Wear Friday  
We would like children to dress down and wear active wear to participate in a live workout on Friday 
morning, in line with this year’s theme of five to thrive.   We are looking for a small donation to take part.  
   
Children in Need Merchandise 
We will continue to sell Children in Need merchandise throughout the week.  We have limited stock of 
Pudsey ears (blush or yellow), Pudsey colouring pencils, Pudsey notebooks and Pudsey wrist bands (pink, 
orange or green) available to purchase. Pudsey ears are £2.50, notebooks and pencils are both £2 and 
wristbands are £1. These can be ordered through Miss Jones.  
 
Soak the Teachers Auction  
Each class teacher will host an auction on Friday morning.  The highest bidder out of each class will get to 
soak Mrs McDougall, Mrs Malcolm and Miss Lee!  
 
Pay to Soak Your Teacher 
Every class teacher will be getting soaked! To take part, it will cost £1 to soak the teacher with a cup (small 
container) and £5 to soak them with a big container! 
 
We hope to record and share video footage of each for added entertainment. 
 
We thank you in advance for your continued support and generosity.  We appreciate that we have already 
had a fundraiser for the school this term, so any donations will be gratefully received to raise funds for a 
cause close to our hearts.   
  
Yours sincerely 
 

Fiona McDougall 
 
Fiona McDougall 
Head Teacher  


